
Roger Clap Family Newsletter​ ​  617-635-8672 
Tuesday, June 10, 2025​            ​     ​  35 Harvest Street Dorchester 

Dear Roger Clap Families, 
 
As we close the year, we want to take time to celebrate the incredible fundraising 
families have led in our school community! 

Throughout the year, Dollar Dress Days and 
Popcorn Days have raised nearly $1,000 for End of 
Year Celebrations & Fun Day. Thank you for YOUR 
contributions! Roger Clap’s Family Council raised 
over $2,400 to support Clap events. 
Congratulations to K2 students & families for selling the most boxes of chocolate! Thank 
you for your LEADERSHIP in fundraising efforts!  
 
Also, thank you for your participation in the BPS Panorama District Survey. Over 80 families 
responded to messages on TalkingPoints sharing that they completed the survey! As a 
result all names of participants were entered into a raffle. The winner 
of the IPad is…Johnny’s Family in Grade 1! 

 

Please join our community THIS Thursday, 
June 12 from 5:30pm-7pm to celebrate 

the learning of their grade level community! Please 
return the RSVP so we have an accurate count for ordering pizza. All students 
will receive end of year awards to highlight their growth as learners and 
connect with next year’s teaching team. 

 
●​ Final Family Council (5pm) & School Site Council (5:30pm): TODAY (6/10) on Zoom 
●​ International Day of Play: Wednesday, June 11 join Coach Z as she creates activities for students to 

do with their PACK Pals/Book Buddies (K1/Grade 5, K2/Grade 3, Grade 1/Grade 4, Grade 2/Grade 
6) at Moakley Field. Reach out to volunteer for a station with Coach Z. This is considered a Walking 
Field Trip as students will walk less than 1 mile to participate in the events.  

●​ Town Hall & Summer Birthday Celebrations: June 13 - Attendance & Grade 6 Awards will be shared! 
●​ Final Dollar Dress Day: June 13 - Show your Roger Clap Spirit!  
●​ Annual Clap Fun Day: Wednesday, June 18 from 10-3pm. Reach out to Mrs. DP to volunteer for set up, clean up or for 

supporting any stations.  
●​ Report Cards: Final Report Cards will be given out on June 20th. 
●​ No School: All BPS schools are closed on Thursday, June 19. 
●​ Early Release Days: Dismissal will begin at 1:30pm on June 20 and June 23 (last official BPS day); Busses will 

drop off students at their typical PM spot approximately 2.5 hours than regular dismissal. 
 

The 2025-2026 Upcoming School Year Important Dates 
●​ Tuesday, September 2:  4-5pm is the Back to School - Ice Cream Social Open House for all Roger Clap Staff, 

Students & Families (on the playground!) 
●​ Thursday, September 4: First Day of School for Grade 1 - Grade 6 Students  
●​ Monday, September 8: First Day of School for K0, K1, and K2 students 

In partnership, 
Emma Fialka-Feldman, Principal 

Start your summer on June 24th! Make sure your learner is at the Clap for 100% of school days in June!  
 


